STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

May 10, 2010 PO Box 47775 » Olympia, Washington 98504-7775  {360) 407-6300

Mike Baldwin and Candace Milne
PO Box 233
Humptulips, Washington 98552

RE: Determination of Potentially Liable Person Status
Dear Mike Baldwin and Candace Milne:

On January 27, 2010 the Departmeﬂt of Ecology (Ecology) sent you writien notice regarding
your proposed status as a potentially liable person (PLP) for a release of hazardous substances at
the following site: '

Name: Most Western Laundry

Address: 16™ and B Streets, Hoquiam, WA
County Assessor’s Parcel Number(s) 051407800200

Facility/Site No.: 1117

The 30-day comment period on this preliminary notice expired on February 28, 2010.

WE HAVE RECEIVED AND EVALUATED YOUR COMMENTS. Based on the information
available to at this time, Ecology has determined that it will not make a final determination that
Mike Baldwin and Candace Milne is a PLP. This does not preclude Ecology from establishing
Mike Baldwin and Candace Milne’s status as a PLP at some later date. This determination is
subject to change at any time should additional information be received,

We thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If you have any further information about the
release or questions about this notice, please contact the site manager for this facility, Guy
Barrett, at 360-407-7115.

Sincerely,

b Lo

Rebecca Lawson, P.E., LHG
Regional Manger

Southwest Regional Office
Toxics Cleanup Program
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